
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

Happy and Blessed New Year to All of you!!! I pray that the Year 2023 is filled with many blessings and joy for each of 

you. I do believe it is going to be an A 1 year so let me tell you about all of the A things in store for us. 

 

A is for Adoration:  There will be many opportunities this month to set time for Prayer, Adoration, Eucharistic 

devotion as we participate in First Friday celebrations, the Right to Life Rally at the Cathedral, Retreats for every grade 

level and Daily Liturgies. The month will end with our annual Blessing of the Shields Liturgy here in our beautiful 

chapel. 

 

A is for Admissions: We will very soon be sending out our High School acceptance Letters to the Class of 2027 and on 

January 18 and 21 we will host Our Accepted Student Open House Experience. The Friar for a Day experience 

continues to be a great success. 

 

A is for Academics: The 2023-2024 Course Selection Process begins this month. The Class of 2027 (Newest Friars) will 

have registration on January 28 and choose their classes. Our Second Marking Period will end later this month and 

that means that a new semester begins with some new and exciting classes. 

 

A is for the Arts:  The Winter Art Show is just around the corner. You will be amazed at the work done by our students; 

it never ceases to amaze me. Just days before the Art Show, the NHS Variety Show will entertain us with talented 

students, Faculty and Staff performing for all of us. Finally, we will be hosting the Catholic School Honor Band this year 

once again. 

 

A is for Activities: As always there is something for everyone here at Friarland. All sorts of athletic and academic 

competitions will occur throughout the month. Pajama Night promises to be lots of fun with special presentations by 

our Cheerleaders, Kickline, Step Dancers and Senior Boys all performing great routines. In a special way, we will 

highlight the contributions of Martin Luther King and end the month with the celebration of Catholic Schools Week. 

This year’s theme is: Excellence, Faith, Service. This theme is perfect for us, since that is what Saint Anthony’s High 

School is all about. 

 

Well as you can see it is going to be a very busy January, I look forward to each day and every event with great 

enthusiasm and excitement. I hope you have the chance to be part of any if not all of these events. Please know my 

gratitude for all you do. Prayers promised throughout the month and year ahead. Never forget that Brother Loves ya!! 

 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


